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"Organising Workers in the Transport Industry to Protect and Build their Rights at Work" 

 

 
To: All RTBU Station Staff Members, 
 

Senior Station Staff Delegate  
Under Attack 

 
The RTBU has recently received many messages of support for our Senior Station Staff 
delegate with many members emailing the Branch Secretary directly to show their solidarity 
and willingness to take any steps necessary to remedy the situation. 
 
Many members have also expressed their dissatisfaction directly to Sydney Trains 
management as well and we do encourage others to communicate their disapproval to their 
relevant Manager. 
 
Needless to say, we will be throwing our full support behind our delegate who is currently 
under pressure. Any victimisation is unacceptable, and union delegates who stand up for their 
members should not be subjected to targeting and harassment by their employer.  
 
If you experience any targeting, harassment, or vilification because of your union 
membership or role as a delegate, please contact your organiser urgently.  
 
If you are not a member, now is the time to join and stand together with other Station Staff. 
Contact your local delegate for an application form, or email nswho@rtbu-nsw.asn.au. 
 
N.B:  At the time of issue, we have just been informed that another Senior Station Staff 

delegate has had their employment terminated. We are currently offering him our 
support. 

 
         
 

 
Issued by: 

Trent Hunter 
Organiser 

 
Authorised by: 
Alex Claassens 

Branch Secretary 
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